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Greetings brothers 🇺🇲
 
* First Assembly meeting at our new time and place was well attended.
* Elections were completed with two new officers besides the re-elected.  New changes are: 
   - Outer Sentinal -SK John Lutz
   - 1 Yr Trustee - SK Joe's Bishop
 
* Our Food 4 Family program is going great. We continue donating over $500 this month. (pictures attached)
 
* Building The Domestic Church” kiosk -  SK Joe Farina did an excellent job of building a rolling wooden booklet display. This replaced the flimsy cardboard one Supreme sent. At-a-boy Joe! (Picture attached)
 
* June 14 was Flag Day. Did you have your flag displayed? Don't forget July 4th opportunity. 
 
* FN and your Officers have approved gifting a sword that was passed down from retired brother knights. The sword would go to knights buying the new Uniform and presently not have a sword. A great savings and honoring a brothers wish.
 
*  Patriotic events we can support. 
     1- Completed Field of Dreams support earlier this year. Flag presentation and Grill support.
     2- Jax Baseball trips for Veterens as we accomplished in the past
     3- Jax Hockey game with Veterens like last year. 
     4- completed the Memorial Day Flag presentation at Veterens event.
     5- Veterens home visits still an open options.
 
* Anything you want to bring up at the next meeting please let our FN know to add it to the agenda. This includes ideas to support our patriotic arm of the Knights. 
 
* See you at the next meeting - 2nd Tuesday of the month, 7pm in the new building.
 
SK Pat Pollizzi, FA
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